

Vincent M. Nathan, Attorney at Law

April 26, 1993

Honorable William Wayne Justice United States District Court Eastern District of Texas Post Office Box 330 Tyler, Texas 7 5710

Dear Judge Justice:

I hope you know how much it meant to me and to all the former members of the Office of the Special Master that you and Mrs. Justice were able to attend our reunion in Houston. We had a marvelous weekend, the high point of which was sharing Saturday evening with the two of you.

Since it's not over until it's over, I won't reminisce yet about Ruiz. Suffice it to say that I've enjoyed our association immensely, learned a tremendous amount from you, and look forward to seeing you soon.

With warm regards,

Duice